
 
 

 

Right to Refuse Entry 

 

By law St Helens College must provide a safe environment for all our employees, 

students, visitors and other people who are affected by the college's activities. 

We are committed to maintaining high standards of health, safety and welfare and 

everyone has a responsibility to behave safely and not to do things that put 

themselves and other people at risk. 

St Helens College therefore reserves the right to refuse access to college premises 

to any individual or groups of individuals found to be behaving in an inappropriate 

manner, or contravening our health, safety and/or welfare policies. 

This includes any of our commercial outlets; The Gym, The Lounge, The Flower 

Studio, The Atrium, WA9 food court at the STEM Centre, Technology Campus and 

Colours Restaurant. 


